
Newsletter June 2025

Meeting is June 12 at 7:00 PM  VHA 2500 Main St.
Agenda: 

Approve 4/10/2025 ANA meeting minutes;  Treasurer's Report
Reports from Mayor or Rep, Police, Port of Vancouver

Planning Arnada sponsored 2025 activities



We collect non-perishable food and toiletries from your front porch six times
per year.  Donations in Arnada go to FISH of Vancouver Westside Food Pantry
or the Family and Community Resource Center at Hough Elementary.  To sign
up and get a Green Bag, contact Arnada neighborhood coordinator 
sandichristensen16@gmail.com or online at ClarkFoodProject.com. 
Last month we collected four bags of toiletries for Hough.  Thanks, neighbors!

Calling all Vancouver families!

Bring the world home this summer: ACES-American Cultural Exchange
Service is seeking host families for international high school (7/10-7/24) and
college students (8/3-8/23 or 8/17-9/6). Your two- or three-week time
commitment could very well change a young person's life. Students will have
weekday classes and activities at PSU. They can commute on public transit,
including but not limited to C-TRAN. Students are excited to spend evenings
and weekends as part of an American family. Hosts receive orientation
materials, 24/7 support, and a small stipend. You can learn more
at acescollegehomestay.org or apply online. Questions?
Contact jillian@exploretheworld.org or (503) 673-6898. 

City Contacts

Neighborhood Liaison   Brent Waddle
Office (360) 487-8436 Cell (360) 624-5686 
brent.waddle@cityofvancouver.us 

Office of Neighborhoods  Kaitlyn Olszewski 

360-624-1774  
Kaitlyn.olszewski@cityofvancouver.us 

Neighborhood Fire Station

Uptown Station #1 2607 Main St. 
360 487-7212

Code Compliance 360 487-7810

Clark County Animal Control
Weekdays 8:30-4:30  360 397-2488

Traffic Compliance Hotline 360 487-7402

Parking Hot-line  360 487-8653

NPO Lee Gelsinger  Cell (360) 831-2661 
lee.gelsinger@cityofvancouver.us 

Elected ANA Board:

Chairman  Ken Visser

visserk9@gmail.com 

Secretary    Brenda Hoge 
bheducationconsulting  @gmail.com 

 Treasurer     Kathie Loveall
treasurer@arnadaneighborhood.org   

Members at Large

Russ Pascoe becruss@hotmail  .com

Sandi Christensen 
sandichristensen16@gmail.com

Anita Reyes    anitaface@gmail.com

Committee Representatives,
Coordinators

Sponsor Ad-sheet Layout and ad-sheet file 
submission     Amy Carlson 
ads@ARNADAneighborhood.org

Newsletter Distribution Sandi Christensen 
360-772-4026 
sandichristensen16@gmail.com

Arnada Tree Steward  Fred Fulton
fpfulton@yahoo.com    760-815-0077

Newsletter Editor, Content & Layout

Russ Pascoe -  becruss@hotmail  .com
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In September we'll have an encore concert with the Vancouver Community Concert Band. We'll enjoy 
an evening of live jazz music by the Vancouver Community Jazz Band.  Bring your picnic and arrive 
early! . We had them in summer of 2024 and it was a great time.  Mark your calendars for the evening 
of September 11, 2025.


